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Henry W. Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director :
Division of Epidemiology C;%y7u94ﬁa'\
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street, S.E.
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry,

What a great joy it was visiting with you and having
yet another opportunity to learn from you at the Tahoe
Seminar. I frankly admit that you and Paul have done a
great job in helping me focus a number of my subliminal
interests to which I had not given enough attention in
the past. It's a real privilege to have both you and
he as colleagues and friends. I only regret that I was
not a part of that seminar in 1976 so that I might have
brought my interests into closer focus at a much
earlier date. The experience has helped me more than I
think either of us can recognize now.

It was an added pleasure spending some time in the

joint company of Katia, and Stacy. I am sorry that
Dawn could not have shared more of those experiences
with us. Perhaps some other time? I certainly hope

SO0.

Sincerely yours,

ROSERTO P MEDINA MO 0 01 4 D Schocken, M.D.

JOHN C. NOBEL, M.D.
JORGE E. OTERO, M.D

FRED I. RABOW, M.D
SHELDON S. SBAR, M.D
EDWARD SPOTO, JR., M.D
EDWARD J. STRAUB, M.D.
EDWARD J. SWANICK, M.D
ROBERT A. TURKEL, M.D
JAMES A. WINSLOW, M.D.
THOMAS W. WOODROW, M.D.

Assoéiate Pgofessor of Medicine

P.S. T sincerely hope that the remainder of your
sabbatical time and travels are both fun and useful.
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